

Lucas was both excited and a bit nervous. It was his first international flight, and he was at the airport, ready to embark on his adventure to Canada . As he checked his passport and ticket, he watched people bustling around, some in a hurry, others just enjoying a coffee before their flight.

At the boarding gate, Lucas heard the announcement in English and Spanish, stating that his flight was ready to board. He lined up with other passengers, handed over his ticket, and with a mix of anxiety and excitement, walked down the jetway to the plane.

Looking out the airplane window, as the city grew smaller and smaller, Lucas thought about all the experiences awaiting him. He knew this journey would be an adventure and a great chance to practice the English he had been learning.

On board, he practiced some English phrases with the passenger next to him. At first, he felt unsure, but he gradually became more confident. This trip would mark a turning point in his life, and he was ready for every experience to come.



According to the story answer these questions:

1 Where was Lucas ?

4 What did Lucas think about on the airplane?

2 What were people doing when Lucas watched them?

5 Did Lucas meet someone on board the plane?

3 What happened when the announcement was made?

6 Which sentence would replace "**turning point**" without affecting the meaning?